
Health support staff to vote on Labour Court 
recommendation

 Ireland 

Health support workers, members of the SIPTU services union, will be balloted over 
a Labour Court recommendation that could see them getting pay increases of 
between 6% and 13% as a result of job evaluation. The union organised strike 
action in June as the government had failed to take action to implement the job 
evaluation results (epsucob@NEWS no.12). The court has also recommended a 
timetable to ensure that job evaluations are carried out for staff who have not 
already gone through the process.
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